
Clinton County Sheriff Dave Favro would like invite all 
news media to a press conference in regards to Special 
Legislation in the New York State Assembly and Senate to 
allow former Deputy Sheriff Aaron Heroux to return to 
work.   
Due to Cystic Fibrosis, Aaron’s lungs were deteriorating 
to the point of him being placed on oxygen. Aaron was 
then placed on medical disability due to his condition. 
Aaron Heroux later successfully underwent a double lung 
transplant.  However, there was no course of action for a 
return to work as a Deputy Sheriff until the creation of 
this law.   
Sheriff Favro will hold a news conference at the Clinton 
County Sheriff’s Office, 25 McCarthy Drive, Plattsburgh 
NY 12901 on 6/17/16 at 09:30 AM to introduce Aaron 
Heroux to the media and present his story.  
   
 


